
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:     Aaron Nerud Hire  
 
MEETING DATE: March 22, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

With the approved resignation of Rodney Emery last month, that left a vacancy on our 
roster, badge number 4627. Traditionally we strive to maintain a 30 member roster.  
With that vacancy, I posted locally in the Cannon Falls Beacon and on our Fire 
department’s Facebook page for three weeks. We had three applicants and conducted 
two interviews.  Mr. Nerud was selected by our membership committee, and was then 
successfully backgrounded by the Cannon Falls Police Dept. With Mr. Nerud’s 
mechanical background, family ties to the community and fire department, I believe he 
will be a great addition to our roster.  
 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 
I recommend hiring Aaron Nerud to fill our badge number 4627 vacancy.   

 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Approve Aaron Nerud for hire to the Cannon Falls Fire Department.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


